
 
 

 

  

 

 20.11.23 – World Children’s 

Day 

30.11.23 – Martenscroft 

Christmas Light Switch On  

01.12.23 – Hulme Winter 

Festival  

05.12.23 – Cherry, Apple and 

Orange Performance 

06.12.23 – Willow 

Performance  

07.12.23 - Cherry, Apple and 

Orange Performance 

08.12.23 - Willow 

Performance 

12.12.23 – Christmas Dinner 

Day 

14.12.23 – Christmas Party 

Day 

15.12.23 – School Holidays 

22.12.23 – School Closed 

03.01.24 – School Opens 

 

 

 

Welcome Back  

 

Christmas Performances 

Our rooms have been teaching the children lots of Christmas 

songs and the children are excited to show you what they have 

been learning.  

Cherry and Apple Blossom will be sprinkling their magic on 

Tuesday 5th December at 2:30pm and Thursday 7th 

December at 9:30am. 

Orange Blossom will be spreading the festive spirit on Tuesday 5th 

December at 9:30am and Thursday 7th December at 

2:30pm.  

Willow Room will be singing loud for all to hear on Wednesday 6th 

December and Friday 8th December at 2:30pm. 

We are limiting the tickets to two adults per child, for one 

performance. Please inform the staff which performance you wish 

to attend.  

  
Christmas Party Day 

On Thursday 14th December the children will be 

taking part in a Christmas party. Your child can come 

dressed in party clothes. The children will take part in 

party games and Nursery will provide party style lunch. 

Santa will also be visiting on Party Day. For any 

children who do not attend Nursery on a Thursday can 

come with parents, to visit Santa at 12pm. Please let 

your child’s key worker know if you are attending. If 

not your child will receive a gift before they finish for 

Christmas. 

 


